
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Ref:JRs/DSt 

 

 13th September 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,        

 

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself as the Pupil Premium Achievement Coach here at 
Campion School.  My role within school is to support, guide, mentor and ultimately accelerate the 
achievement of our Pupil Premium students at all Key Stages.  

As part of this role I will be running a daily breakfast, break and lunchtime club which offers a supportive, 
safe, nurturing environment where children can come to learn. This will be available to all Pupil Premium 
students.  I will also be running the after school Achievement Club from 3.05pm until 4pm, Monday to 
Thursday.  This will be held in the Learning Resource Centre and is aimed at providing a warm and 
effective environment for students to engage in extended learning.   

As a school we continue to commit to funding educationally supportive activities and resources.  This may 
take a range of forms such as funding single day enrichment trips, part subsidising music lessons, the 
provision of revision materials, part-funding for academic school residential trips, providing some cooking 
equipment and art resources.  Unfortunately we are unable to commit to providing support for the cost of 
uniform, yearbooks for Y11 students, prom related items and non-educational trips.  

Supporting the academic achievement of our Pupil Premium students is an essential part of our school 
improvement plan and as such we are committed to providing the best level of care for our students.  As 
parents you too will play a significant role in our journey to success, ensuring that students attend school 
every day will have the greatest impact on their success.  We need your support to ensure this occurs.  
We also require your support in ensuring that all of the opportunities we will provide for your son/daughter 
are utilised.   

I will be aiming to meet with all Pupil Premium students over the coming weeks and will be getting to work 
on ensuring that significant progress is achieved. Thank you in advance for the support that you will give 
me in supporting the learning opportunities of your child.  

 

If you require any further information or wish to get in touch with me at any time please email me within 
school at j.rogers@campion.northants.sch.uk  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Jenny Rogers 

Achievement Coach/ Pupil Premium Mentor 
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